
From: Beverley Davis 

Date: 11 April 2019 at 09:46:20 BST 
To: STC Enquiries  

Subject: Visit of Italian National Rowing Team 
 
Dear Mr Lane, 
 
I'm delighted to contact you to advise you that 2 crews from the Italian National Fixed 
Seat Rowing Federation will be travelling to Saltash to take part in the CPGA Mixed 
Gig Championships hosted by Caradon Gig Club, and Saltash Town CRA regatta 
hosted by Saltash Rowing Club. They will be staying in Saltash. 
 
Each year several clubs from the South West and Wales travel to Italy to take part in 
the European Fixed Seat Championships. Last year we were welcomed by the mayor 
of Corgeno. 
 
This year will be only the second time the Italian Federation has sent crews to 
Cornwall. Last year they took part in Mounts Bay and Mousehole regattas. A welcome 
evening was held at Penwith College which the Mayor of Penzance, and council 
members of both Penzance Town Council and Cornwall Council attended, together 
with representatives of the CPGA and CRA. 
 
For this year I am writing to enquire whether Saltash Town Council would be interested 
in hosting a welcome evening. It would be early evening on Friday 21st June. 
 
I would be quite happy to meet to discuss any potential arrangements with you. 
 
I look forward to your reply, 
 
Mrs Bev Davis 
 
Chairman CRA 
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